
 

February 16, 2022 

RESPONSE TO WISCONSIN INFORMATIONAL HEARING 2/16/2022 

After watching the entire informational hearing today, in which 

Meagan Wolfe and her IT guy addressed the plethora of problems 

encountered in the Voter Rolls. 

Following is a list of all questions I have raised in previous testimony 

to the commission which were truthfully answered or explained by the 

WEC during the hearing: 

 

  



Now, here are the *new* question raised by the testimony. 

1. They state that precincts can upload registrations to the state. Is 

that using the API that doesn’t exist? Can they also delete or edit 

through that method? What security safeguards exist on that 

ability? 

2. The stated that no active records have 99999. There are actually 

15 in the mid-2021 roll I have, and all voted in 2020. Why did they 

misstate this? 

3. They referenced the amount of data in the rolls as being an 

impediment to auditing. I was able to do a pretty fair examination 

of the whole 7 million record list in a couple days. Why are your 

IT people not able or willing to do the same? 

4. It was stated that clerks can decide to issue new registration 

records or merge existing ones. But it was also stated that nothing 

is ever removed from the system. What guidelines exist as to when 

it is proper to merge as opposed to creating a new record? It 

seems from the data that the vast majority of clerks are creating 

new records. Why would there be that much uncertainty and 

confusion about this pretty important detail? 
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